
 

Placing the children’s 

enjoyment at the heart 

of all we do! 

Hi all, 

We may have been a bit quiet since 

Christmas but there’s plenty of 

planning going on behind the scenes 

for our up and coming fundraising 

events. 

 

 

 

Christmas Bake Off 

We’d like to say a huge ‘Thank you’ to all of 

you amazing bakers, we had an 

overwhelming number of amazing entries, 

the pupils voice had a tough job deciding on 

the winners in each section (I do think they 

enjoyed taste testing all of the entries 

though!!)    

 

Film club returns… 

We will be running film club on a Tuesday 

after school again this term.  

Dates for your diary: 

11th February 

3rd March 

24th March 

Once the films have been confirmed letters 

will be sent home in book bags. 

 
Preloved Uniform 

Don’t forget we have a large selection of used 

but good condition school branded uniform 

for sale. 

Items priced 50p-£2. 

If you need any items please ask one of the 

committee or leave your details in the school 

office which sizing requirement and we will 

get them to you. 

 

 

School Spending. 

It is so nice to see our fundraised money being 

spent to benefit our children and the school.  

Recently we have purchased: 

 A New Vacuum Cleaner 

 New Xmas decorations 

 New nativity costumes 

 A new set of library books for the ‘100 

books to read before leaving primary 

school challenge’ 

 Book cases for the new library books 

 6 Handballs  

 28 Footballs 

 Science resources – Solar system. 

 Date for your diary: 

The Lambley Family Fun Day - Saturday 4th July 


